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To the inquiry,

I support the Bill and its object ‘to deliver people living in the Northern Territory the same rights as
people who reside in Australian states’

The limitations as set out in the Bill should be removed as set out below:-

-the acquisition of property on just terms,
- voluntary assisted dying

- to make laws conferring powers in relation to employment disputes.

Residents of the Northern Territory and their elected representatives must have the right for self
determination. They should not continue to be treated like children by the Commonwealth in
determining what the laws they wish to make. It is discrimation against the people of the Northern
Territory by treating them less than they would be if they were residents of a State. This Bill is a ‘no
brainer.’

This wrong must be righted and this Bill is a solution to achieve that.

Regards
Alison Courtice



